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2024 KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION PROGRAM 
 
Thank you for enrolling your child at Liverpool West Public School for Kindergarten 2024.  To 
ensure a smooth transition from home to school, we are inviting your child to an Orientation 
Program designed to help your child feel safe and secure as they develop new and meaningful 
relationships. 
 
The session dates are: 
 
Wednesday, 22 November 2023: Session 1 

 
Wednesday, 29 November 2023: Session 2 

 
Wednesday, 6 December 2023:  Session 3 
 
If you haven’t shown our office staff your child’s original birth certificate, 100 points proof of 
address, as well as their immunisation certificate, please bring these along with you as your 
child will not be able to commence school in 2024 until all original documents have been 
sighted.  
 
For each orientation session, parents and children will make their way to the kindergarten 
classrooms.  Please see a staff member at the welcome desk for your child’s orientation class or 
find your child’s name on the door of the classroom. Children will engage in activities in the 
classroom from 9:00am-11:00am.  
 
Parents and carers are invited to an information session on Monday 20 November at 3:30pm in 
the Liverpool West Public School Hall. The information session is necessary so that both you 
and your child are best equipped to start the school year in 2024. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and your child in November.  
 
 
 
 
LUCY MARTIN            LAURA McCARRON 
Principal                   Kindergarten Assistant Principal 
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2024 KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENT INTERVIEWS 

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Enrolment interviews with you and your child allow time for us to exchange information to 
allow us to best support them in kindergarten in 2024. 
 
Interviews will be held in the school office. Please bring any paperwork from your child’s 
current preschool or paediatrician that may support us transitioning them into kindergarten.  
 
Please click the link or scan the code where you will be able to select a suitable 
time. Bookings must be made as soon as possible. 
 

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code sgddh 
 

  
When you click FINISH, your selected bookings will be emailed to you immediately. 
If you do not receive your email, please check your junk-mail, or enter the event 
code again and check your email address spelling.  Update your details if the email 
address is incorrect. DO NOT DELETE the email you receive.  Keep it somewhere 
safe.  You may need to refer to it later. 

 
REMEMBER TO ADD YOUR APPOINTMENTS TO YOUR CALENDAR - reminders will not be sent 
home. 
 
If you need to view, cancel, change, or print your bookings: 
 

● Click on the link in the confirmation email you received after you made your bookings. 
● OR return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code and the email address 

you used when making your bookings. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and your child. 
 
 
 
 
LUCY MARTIN         LAURA McCARRON 
Principal                                                        Kindergarten Assistant Principal 

Enter your details. 
 
 
 

Select the option if 
you require an 
interpreter 

(Arabic). Please let us know if 
you require another language 
and we will arrange an 
interpreter. 

Select the 
appointment time 
that suits your 

family best. Your child is 
required at the interview.  
 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

